
Dear Chief Editor,

I’m Guo-qiang Zhong. The study of “Microvesicles with mitochondrial content are
increased in patients with sepsis and associated with inflammatory responses” was
approved by the Ethics Committee of the First Affiliated Hospital of University of
South China and was conducted in accordance with the previsions of the Declaration
of Helsinki (protocol code 2020110323009 on 23 March 2020).
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